
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends and partners, 

 At the end of this year 2019, we are happy to write and share you the news of the kingdom of God 

in Syria.                                                                                                                                                              

This year has been a very interesting year, as we have seen the work of our Lord and have 

experienced the love of Christ  well. 

 the second half of the year was difficult, after a wonderful conference  in June and participation in 

the King's festival in Augest . At 28 Augest Fadi was injured by a coma that let his stay in the 

hospital for a week, we were shocked when the Doctors decided that there was no hope of him 

returning from this coma.                                                                                                                                    

After leaving the hospital, we discovered that Fadi forgot some memories, so the treatment plan 

lasted for the next 3 months. Today, however, we can praise the Lord for his mercy, Fadi is in a 

good health now.  

We will share you some photos of the most important events during this year. 
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Deaf conference  

Songs 

Deaf center 

King festival 

Pray for deaf ministries in Syria 
Deaf ministries international-Syria    

                    Fadi -  Nedal  

 


